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	 The Elmira City School District is currently in collective negotiations with the Elmira Teachers’ Association to implement a 
new performance evaluation system for teachers consistent with New York Educational Law 3012 for the new Annual Professional 
Performance Review (APPR) System. Once the APPR document is completed, the Board of Education will review the documents 
and take action on them. The documents will then be posted on the District’s web site.


